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To:   Joint Steering Committee for Development of RDA 
 
From:  Alan Danskin, BL Representative 
 
Subject:  Serials and changes in mode of issuance –is a new 
description always needed? 
 
The BL thanks ISSN for its proposed revision.  .BL agrees that this is an 
important area and while we are in favour of harmonization between ISSN and 
RDA to minimize duplication of work we share concerns expressed  in the 
CCC Response. 


